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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 3:51 PM
To: 'Debra Moser'
Cc: David Reisma; Mike Rogers
Subject: RE: Request for Extension, Site Assessment, ABF Freight Facility, 4575 Tidewater, Oakland

Hi All, 
Sorry to hear of the SNAFU.  The extension sounds fine and reasonable.  Please use this email to document ACEH 
concurrence with the requested date and extension.  I’ll update Geotracker shortly. 
Regards, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Debra Moser [mailto:djm@tsgcorp.net]  
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2013 3:37 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: David Reisma; Mike Rogers 
Subject: Request for Extension, Site Assessment, ABF Freight Facility, 4575 Tidewater, Oakland 
 
Hi Mark, 
I’m contacting you because we have run into a delay in our assessment of the ABF Freight facility referenced above. 
  
The sub-slab vapor sampling has to be re-done, because the lab failed to perform the VOC analysis on the Summa 
canisters.  We plan to re-sample on Thursday 1/17/13. 
  
In view of the delay, we request an extension of the due date for this report, to 2/22/13. 
  
Please contact Trinity with questions regarding this request. 
  
Thank you, 
Debbie 
  
Debra J. Moser, PG, CEG, CHG 
Senior Geologist 
Trinity Source Group, Inc. 
500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225 
Santa Cruz, CA  95060 
Tel:  (831) 426-5600 
Fax:  (831) 426-5602 
  


